
 

1 
 

 

Reporting Rabies Post-Exposure Prophylaxis, 2015 

New Jersey health care providers are required to report all administrations of rabies post-exposure 
prophylaxis (PEP) to the local health department where the patient resides.  Health officers are requested 
to forward copies of the completed report forms to the New Jersey Department of Health (NJDOH), 
Communicable Disease Service (CDS).  

To assist local health departments with collection of these data, the PEP reporting form (CDC-2) has 
been updated to recognize the currently recommended 4 vaccine dose PEP protocol and is posted on the 
NJDOH website:  http://www.state.nj.us/health/cd/forms.shtml.   Health Officers receiving the CDC-2 
forms from health care providers are requested to either fax or mail the form to the NJDOH, CDS.   

Completed forms can be faxed to the CDS via 609-826-4866 or mailed to: New Jersey Department of 
Health, Communicable Disease Service, P.O. Box 369, Trenton, NJ 08625-0369 

Please contact the CDS by calling 609-826-5964 if you need assistance or have any questions. 

Thank you. 
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